Republic of the Philippines

Pepartment of Ehucation
Region VIiI
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF TACLOBAN CITY

June 27. 2024

No. B0 6 200

REITERATION ON THE UPDATES OF THE 2"¢ QUARTER
CONVERGENCE OF THE ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICE

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors, CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary Schools School Heads
Administrative Officers
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 696, s. 2024 dated June 21, 2024, titled “Updates on
the 274 Quarter Convergence of the Heads of the Administrative Service” will be on July
29.31, 2024 at Madison Park Hotel, Manlurip, San Jose, Tacloban City.

2. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is highly desired.

SHERLITA i PALMA Ed4D, CESO VI

QIC-Schools Division %‘,uperintendent w

Enclosure: as stated
References: RM No. 696

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index
Administrative Service Convergence
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